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Interested in exploring the idea of teaching in a learning community? 
This workshop is for you! As a high-impact practice, learning 
communities benefit students in multiple ways. But did you know they 
also benefit faculty?  
 

What's in it for you, you ask? 
 

 An opportunity to get to know a small group of incoming students  

 A chance to incorporate a theme into your course that reflects your 
interests 

 A way to demonstrate "scholarly teaching," as outlined in the 
faculty handbook 

 Connections with other faculty members outside your field 

 Unique faculty development opportunities 

 Funding for creative teaching ideas 

 Support for the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning 
 

and much more!  
 

Come learn more about how you can get involved with KSU's nationally 
recognized Learning Communities Program. A light lunch will be served. 


